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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: John Arnaudo <bonifide@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, January 19, 2015 1:01 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor

Dear Mr. Barnes: 
 
We have been property owners for fifty years.  We feel very strongly that no cold water should be 
removed from Lake Almanor.  This is especially critical in times of drought.  The lake would suffer 
irreparable consequences if this program is allowed to go forward. 
 
We hope our concerns will be taken seriously by the board. 
 
Thank you, 
 
John and Rosi Arnaudo 


